
A Note from Mrs Allan 

We have had a great first week back at school. 
The children have immersed themselves in their 

learning and have worked super hard. 

I am very excited that the PTA are planning our 
first Christmas Fair, for a quite a while. It will be 
on Friday 8th December. Dates will be sent out 

in due course, regarding donations etc. 

We are continuing to embed our key qualities of 
‘safe, respectful and ready’. It would be won-

derful if you could talk to your child about these 
at home too! 

Attendance 
The whole school attendance for the half term 

so far is 92.5% 
 

Year 3 has the best overall attendance at 97% 
Well done Year 3! 

 

Friday 17th November 2023 

R O K E B Y  P R I M A R Y  
S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

8th December– Christmas 
Fair  

 
19th December– Open Afternoon-come and 
have a look at your child’s learning-3.15pm-

4pm 
 

19th December– Year 1, 2 and 3 visiting 
the Warwick Art Centre to see Nativity the 

Musical 
 

20th December– KS1 and KS2 Carol Con-
cert-Glad Tidings (times to be confirmed) 

 
21st December– Last day of school for chil-

dren 
 

  

PTA Christmas Fair 

Each Friday until the Christmas Fair, there will 
be a non-uniform day, in return for items at 

the fair.  

This Friday, the PTA would please like dona-
tions of sweets, biscuits and chocolate. The 
PTA would like a range of colours. Could you 
please donate sweets, biscuits and chocolate 

with the following coloured packaging: 

Nursery and reception - purple 
Year 1 and 2 - red 

Year 3 and 4 - green 
Year 5 and 6 - gold/silver  

Many thanks in advance. 

 




